
 

 

 
 

28th February 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We would like to welcome you to come into our school library and share a story with your child on the 

first Thursday of every month. 

 

This event will run once a month, there will be adults to support you with book choices for your 

children and it is the perfect opportunity to enjoy some quality time with your child and a book to 

develop their love of reading. 

 

This is a drop in service and all are welcome, the session will run from 3:20-4:15 on the following dates: 

7.3.24 

11.4.24 

2.5.24 

6.6.24 

4.7.24 

 

We are very much looking forward to sharing our library with you and your families. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Wheelwright 

Reading Leader 
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Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 
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